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         2nd February 2018 
Dear parents, 
 
Letters Sent Home this Week 
Whole School  - Science Week (attached) 
Class 1   - Chinese Restaurant – 7th February 
 
 
School Assembly - What is our Vision for our Children? 
It was very good to see so many parents at the assembly on Monday, where the 
children explained our school vision.  For those of you who were unable to attend, a 
copy of the vision is attached, together with a summary of plans for the future. 
 
Gold PE Award 
We are very excited that we have recently gained the Gold Award for PE and we are 
going to be presented with a plaque by Clare McCawley (Dacorum School Sports 
Network) at 08.50am on Friday 23rd February in the playground before school. 
 
PE Assembly, Friday 23rd February  
We were delighted to see so many parents at our assembly at the end of the day on 
Monday and hope that you will be able to attend our PE assembly on Friday 23rd 
February at 2.30pm. 
 
Outstanding Lunch Payments 
Please ensure all outstanding lunch monies are paid into the school office no later 
than Monday 5th February. 
 
Message from Class 1 – Tapestry 
Apologies to our parents but we have had some trouble with Tapestry over the past 
week or so and therefore, haven’t been able to add many observations.  It is all up and 
running again so should be “business as usual” going forward. 
 
Internet Safety 
Dacorum Family Services are holding a presentation entitled “Supporting Families 
improve Internet Safety issues for all” on Thursday, 8th February from 9.00 – 
10.30am at Little Gaddesden School.    The areas covered will include online 
reputation, cyber bullying, sexting and online grooming. To book a place, please 
telephone Lisa MacGovern on 0778 0114079 and leave your name and number.  A 
confirmation reply will be sent to your contact details. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Message from “The Friends” 
Pamper and Prosecco Night 
We are planning a Pamper and Prosecco night on 24th February, from 6pm –8.30pm 
and would love to see you there, either for drinks, pampering, or just for the company 
and chat! The event will run as follows and the idea is that you can pick and choose 
what you would like to do. If you don’t fancy pampering but just want drinks and 
nibbles, then that’s fine too. Pampering slots will be filled on a first come, first 
served basis and payment is required before half-term. The schedule is as follows: 
 
Welcome drink and nibbles (Entry fee) £5  
6pm – 6.30pm – Open Yoga session, no limit on numbers or ability! £5 
6.30pm - 7.30pm  and 7.30pm - 8.30pm Shellac Gel Nails, limited to 4 people. £12 
6.30pm - 8.30pm - 15 minute slots for each of the following activities (6 slots for 
each), £5 per session. 

• Head and neck massage, provided by www.beesbeautyandmassage.com 
• Facials, provided by www.tropicskincare.co.uk 
• Reflexology, provided by www.reflexologybyrach.com, and possibly Roots 

therapies 
• Reiki, provided by www.nirvanaholistictherapies.com 
• Tanning (in a cubicle in a private area!), provided by Sharlene. 

 
Prosecco and wine can be purchased throughout the evening, by voluntary donation, 
and there will also be tea, coffee and non-alcoholic drinks available. 
 
There will also be the following product stands: Younique Nails, Tropic Skin Care and 
Avon, so you may need to bring some cash on the night for that special take home 
treat! 
 

Please email me directly to book your place at the event and any pampering activities 
you wish to enjoy, at: helen@helenkemms.com Bookings need to be made by Friday 
9th February so that we can either confirm or cancel the event, depending on 
numbers attending. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Charis Geoghegan 
Headteacher 

mailto:helen@helenkemms.com

